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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Julie Cameron, one of our Clerical Staff, will be leaving 

Bushes next Friday, 15th March, to begin her new job as a Clerical Officer in Gleniffer High 

School.  

Julie has been an integral member of the team at Bushes for the past 4 years and she has 

demonstrated high levels of commitment to our children and their families during this time. I 

am extremely grateful to her for this. She will be greatly missed by everyone, but this is an 

exciting opportunity for Julie, and I know she will quickly become an asset to her new 

school. She leaves with all our best wishes for the future.  

I am sure you will join me in wishing her every success in the future. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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